S\l ) S NED UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY
bis- 0 PROCUREMENT CELL
' Tele # 992612618, (Ext # 2191), Fax # 99261255, E-mail: ddffi@neduct.edu.pk

Director Procurement
“Say no to Corruption”

MNo. DPYCE-103339/346
september 2, 2016
The Manager (CB)
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority
Government of Sindh
Karachi

Sub:  Cancellation of No. PC/P-11/6207/2514 (5.No. 2)
for Procurement of Servers

Ref: SPPRA Serial No. 29509

—

It 1s intimated that the Competent Authority of this University vide Rule 25(1) of Sindh
Public Procurement Rules 2010 (as amended) has cancelled the subject tender. All bidders
who had participated in aforementioned tender are advised to collect their Pavorder of Bid
Security / Eamest Money from the office of the Assistant Director Procurement-11. This is for
information and necessary action for hoisting it on SPPRA website.

Your early response to this letter shall be highly appreciated.

Thanking you and assuring you of our best cooperation at all the times.

1
AWV
Director Procurcment
Copy via email: DA )\,_Ié
1. CCD [asadkhan@neduet.edu.pk]
i DIT [dit@neduet.edu.pk]
ii. Al Suppliers participated in subject tender

4. M/s Trade Targets [intargetsi@egmail.com|
b. M/s. Technosol (Pvt..) Lid.. [wilavat ali@technosol.com.pk]
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